CREATIVE

Date: 8™ April, 2015
Subject: Request to de-list FCC ID: IBAMF8190 and IC: 2315A-MF8190
To Whom It May Concern:

The subject model and its FCC ID and IC had been granted by FCC and IC in August
2014 however we have yet sold or marketed the product anywhere with the above
FCC ID and IC number due to some design changes involved to enhance the product

performance.

We have been informed that FCC permissive change II is not permitted and a new
application is required due to an increase in RF power as a result of the design
changes. We would like to keep the model no. as MF8190 hence we have to request
FCC and Industry Canada to de-list the existing model no. and the subject FCC ID &

IC in order to keep the same model number and FCC ID & IC number.

Yours Sincerely,

T

Mr. Thinh Bui

Title: Director

Applicant: Creative Labs Inc
Address: 1901 McCarthy Blvd, Milpitas, California 95035, United States
Telephone: (408) 546-6558




